
 

 

 

Disclaimer for Parents about use of Zoom during Live Lessons 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

In order to safeguard and protect everyone (children, parents and staff) who take part in the Live 

Lessons on Zoom please complete the following disclaimer. 

Failure to complete the disclaimer could result in you not having access to the live lessons and a 

breach in GDPR protocols. 

Please tick 

to agree 

I will ensure that: 

 My child’s name is entered correctly in the Zoom profile before starting the 
session. 

 An adult will be nearby when the live lesson takes place but the adult is not 

expected to directly take part in the lesson 

 My child is not disturbed by anyone else during the live lesson 

 

 My child and anyone else supervising the lesson wears appropriate clothing 

 

 During the live lesson my child is sat in an appropriate location (not a bedroom) 

 

 My child keeps the video camera switched on throughout the lesson 

 

 Appropriate language is used at all times  

 

 The session IDs and passcodes are not shared with anyone. 

 

 No session or part of the session is recorded at home 

 

 Photographs of the screen/screenshots/screengrabs are not taken during the 

lesson 

 I understand that failure to adhere to the above statements will result in my child 

not having access to the live lessons and that I will be in breach of GDPR protocols 

 

Please note:  

Expectations of children’s behaviour are the same as those for a school lesson. Fairfields Primary 

School staff are authorised to remove any child from a session who is not meeting the behaviour 

standards set out by the school.  

 

Child’s name: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

Class:……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

Parent’s name: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Parent signature: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

 


